



May 25, 2010

Dr. Tony Hayward Group Chief Executive BP 1 St. James's Square London SW 1Y 4PD United Kingdom

David C. Nagel Executive Vice President BP America, Inc. 1101 New York Avenue, NW Washington, DC 20006

Dear Dr. Hayward and Mr. Nagel:

Thank you for your prompt reply to our May 20, 2010 letter concerning the imperative for transparency in the handling of all data and information related to the Deepwater Horizon oil spill.

We understand your May 21, 2010 reply to be a commitment to fully comply with our direction to post on your website and to make available all the information specified in our letter and attachment.

The United States Government's point of contact on this matter is U.S. Environmental Protection Agency Region 6 Administrator Al Armendariz. He can be reached directly at Armendariz.Al@epa.gov or (214) 665-2100.

We appreciate your anticipated cooperation.

Yours very truly,

Janet Napolitano

Secretary of Homeland Security

Lisa P. Jackson Administrator

Environmental Protection Agency